
October 18, 2020 

To Whom it may Concern 

I am happy to write this letter of recommendation  for Harwell Brothers Construction 
Inc. I have known Charles and Mark Harwell for about 15 years now and have used 
them on several of my own projects as well as referring them to friends and family for 
their projects.  

They recently completed a water restoration project on my home during this very 
trying Covid 19 mess. When most contractors closed up shop and said I would have to 
wait Charles and Mark responded and worked to give us back our home. The Master 
Bath had sprung a leak and flooded the upstairs and the Kitchen below.  When they 
were done my wife was very pleased with the work. She said she had her HGTV kitchen 
and bath.  

I don’t give recommendations often as the performance of the contractors can make 
you look really bad if they do not do the job as expected. Charles and Mark have always 
gone above and beyond to make sure the customer is 100% satisfied with their work. 
That attitude is reflected in what Charles once told me, “ If you don’t have time to do it 
right the first time when will you have time to do it right the second time.” Their 
attention to detail makes for a job that is second to none.  

Sincerely yours, 

Daniel M Whiteford 

Whiteford Insurance Agency 

3303 Kimber Dr #D 

Newbury Park, Ca 91320

FROM THE DESK OF 

Daniel M Whiteford Sr


